
 

Return to  full in-person 

Grado 10 (estudiantes de segundo año actuales): 
Todos los estudiantes del grado 10 tomarán la prueba ELA MCAS el 28 de mayo y el 1 de junio y la prueba de 
matemáticas MCAS el 2 y 3 de junio. 
 
Grado 11 (Juniors actuales): 
La Junta de Educación ha aprobado una determinación de competencia (CD) modificada para la clase de 2022. 
La modificación permite que los estudiantes de la clase de 2022 reciban su CD al obtener crédito completo en 
un curso aprobado y demostrar competencia en esa materia (ELA, matemáticas , Ciencia) en lugar de obtener 
un puntaje de calificación MCAS. Esto significa que los juniors actuales no necesitan tomar las pruebas MCAS 
para recibir un diploma de escuela secundaria. Los estudiantes de tercer año que aún quieran tomar las pruebas 
MCAS para calificar para los programas de becas pueden optar por participar en la administración de primavera 
programada que se llevará a cabo del 18 al 21 de mayo o en la administración de otoño de 2021. 
 

   

 
 OS ALUNOS DE TODAS 

AS SÉRIES 
RETORNARÃO À 
ESCOLA PARA 
APRENDIZAGEM 
INTERNO A PARTIR DE 
SEGUNDA-FEIRA, 10 
DE MAIO 
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 Recebemos um regulamento do Departamento de Educação Elementar e Secundária para todas as escolas 
secundárias de que o modelo de aprendizagem híbrida não contará mais para o tempo de aprendizagem do 
aluno. De acordo com nosso calendário de ciclo, Greater New Bedford Voc-Tech retornará ao ensino 
presencial completo para o ciclo 25 na segunda-feira, 10 de maio. Considere o seguinte: 

• Os alunos que estão atualmente totalmente remotos para a loja (Edgenuity) continuarão no modelo 
totalmente remoto até o final do ano letivo atual. 

• Os alunos que estão se apresentando pessoalmente na loja retornarão às aulas acadêmicas pessoalmente 
a partir de 10 de maio. 

• Qualquer aluno que atualmente apareça pessoalmente para fazer compras e opte por não retornar às 
atividades acadêmicas pessoalmente será inscrito no modelo de controle remoto completo do Edgenuity pelo 
restante do ano letivo atual; É importante observar que os alunos em transição para este modelo não terão 
um instrutor de workshop de Greater New Bedford Voc-Tech. Se você escolher este modelo, você deve entrar 
em contato com o Sr. Helder Angelo em helder.angelo@gnbvt.edu ext. 678 ou Sr. Robert Watt em 
robert.watt@gnbvt.edu ramal 674 às 15:00 Segunda-feira, 3 de maio. 

     

 

 
 

 

 



 

Class of 2021 
As informações para idosos estão aqui ... 

SENIOR SURVEYS 
Por favor, complete o seguinte duas 
pesquisas para sua classe (se você ainda 
não tiver feito isso):  

1. Your Choice! - Majority Rules 
 

2. Class of 2021 Senior T-Shirts 
 
Preencha os seguintes links se 
você gostaria de participar de nosso 
eventos seniores: Bear Pride Selfie,  
Senior ShoutOUTs! 
 

Finalmente, com as últimas diretrizes divulgadas na quarta-feira, 27 de abril, 
podemos fornecer às famílias uma lista de atividades que o Greater New 
Bedford Voc-Tech irá conduzir para nossa turma de 2021. Uma equipe de 
professores, funcionários e administração foram trabalhando na colaboração 
em atividades para idosos. Consulte as brochuras de equipamento em anexo. 
Essas informações também serão postadas em nosso site e as datas serão 
atualizadas à medida que forem confirmadas. Gostaríamos de aproveitar esta 
oportunidade para agradecer também aos oficiais da classe sênior por todos os 
seus esforços! 
 
As diretrizes do CDC e do Conselho de Saúde local, que são ajustadas 
regularmente, serão seguidas em todos os eventos e podem ser um motivo para 
ajustar algumas atividades a essas diretrizes. 
 

     de montanha-russa de um ano. Lembre-se de que estamos fazendo tudo o que 
    de saúde desta pandemia global. 

 

TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK 
Na próxima semana, de 3 a 7 de maio, é a Semana da Apreciação 
para os professores. Gostaríamos de parar um momento para refletir sobre o 
ano passado e a tremenda tarefa de aprendizado virtual que nosso incrível 
os professores foram pressionados por circunstâncias incontroláveis. Nosso 
Os professores são a personificação dos nossos valores fundamentais de 
preparação, paixão e perseverança. Eles incutem esses valores 
fundamental em cada um dos alunos aqui em Greater New Bedford 
Voc-Tech. Um agradecimento de toda a administração e equipe por 
tudo que você faz, todos os dias. 

POSSIP PULSE CHECK 
Sexta-feira 30 de abril 
É a Semana de Valorização do Professor na próxima semana, 
Que elogio você tem a fazer sobre um professor? 
Nós encorajamos e valorizamos seu feedback! 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScREmOU_umCoTwaHs2bunvsZTSHMxYm7CLCwmc-tnPwulbpzQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdTU9VcLPixKBQMhYdWyd99Pn_KwbCoNIb8bq-yGM2aBxeN3Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.cognitoforms.com/GNBVocTechHighSchool/bearsseniorpride
https://www.cognitoforms.com/GNBVocTechHighSchool/seniorshoutoutform2021


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



GNBVT is Proud to Announce:

“Steps to Graduation”

Senior Activity and Event Schedule

The GNBVT Administrators, Class of 2021 Advisors, Class of 2021 Officer Team, and Faculty

are excited to present an activity and event schedule to celebrate and commemorate our

Seniors! The Class of 2021 has been the most affected by the COVID-19 pandemic and we

understand this year has been extremely challenging. It is our hope that our “Steps to

Graduation'' activities will help end your educational journey with joy and fond memories!

There are still a lot of variables and moving parts to the process, planning, and execution of

all activities and events. We are respectfully releasing this information in its tentative state to

help assure our GNBVT family and community that we are diligently working for our senior

class.

Some of the dates, activities and events are tentative and will need further planning and approval to make them

happen.

● All events may be subject to change.  We know this is not ideal; we do not want to cause

confusion or disappointment. However, there are still many variables (public health,

ordinances, etc.) that may cause reassessment and fluctuations to our plan.

● All events will strictly adhere to public health compliance guidelines at the time the event is

held. Any student or persons who is unwilling to comply with all regulations will forfeit

participation privileges of school sponsored events.

● We are organizing a Q&A session with advisors and class officers. You will be able to submit

questions and topics by Google Form (to be emailed). All topics will be addressed to the best of

our ability and updated available information.

● We have been working extremely hard to organize an event to offer in place of a traditional

“Prom”. Unfortunately, current restrictions do not allow the traditional dinner and dance

event - especially with the size of our senior class. However, we are presenting two options to

the seniors via Google Form to gauge interest levels. Please take a moment to submit which

option you would prefer. We will do our absolute best to accommodate the option of choice.

However, due to the continual changes, funding, and feasibility, the final choice will be

determined in consideration to all variables.

● These events will be posted on the school calendar under the student event filter.  Please refer

to the calendar for updated information.



● April 6
th

and 7
th

Proud GNBVT Senior Signs: Distributed to all seniors

● Any senior who has not received their sign, please visit the Welcome Center for pick up

● April 16
th

– 25
th

The Class of 2021 Officers and Advisors are “gifting” every student a

senior t-shirt!

● We are opening the Google Form enabling you to choose a t-shirt size for one more

day! If you have not submitted your size, please do so by Friday, April 30th, 8 a.m.

● Google Forms to claim your size were distributed prior to vacation and due April 25
th

. All

seniors will receive a t-shirt, those who did not return the form will not be guaranteed their

size of choice

● April 16
th

through June 4
th

- BEAR PRIDE – Take a selfie with your signs!

● Show off your Senior Pride by taking a “selfie” with your GNBVT Senior Signs at your favorite

location! Be creative and show us the true meaning of being part of the Voc-Tech family. Some

suggestions:  on your front steps, at the beach, hanging with other seniors, Etc. We can’t wait

to see all the BEARS out there showing the GNB Voc-Tech Pride!

● Group photos must adhere to COVID-19 guidelines to be posted on social media.

● https://www.cognitoforms.com/GNBVocTechHighSchool/bearsseniorpride

● April 16
th

– May 28
th

– Senior ShoutOUTs!

● We love the class of 2021!  Do you want to give a video shout out to your favorite senior?

Record a horizontal video congratulating your favorite senior, and submit your video today! 

Your video should be no more than 60 seconds and will be posted on our school’s website and

social media platforms.  Video submissions only. Photos will not be accepted. Deadline to

submit will be May 28th, anything after that may not be posted until after graduation.

● https://www.cognitoforms.com/GNBVocTechHighSchool/seniorshoutoutform2021

● April 29th 12 p.m. - South Coast Conference

● Virtual Award Ceremony to recognize the Academic All-Stars!

● May 10th - Welcome Back Green and Gold Spirit Day!

● This will be the first day in which all students will be in attendance! We would like to celebrate

the return of our students with style!

● TBD - Q&A Form: A chance to have your questions answered and/or concerns

addressed

● A Google Form will be sent out tomorrow to all students asking for questions for the advisors

and class officers to answer. All forms must be returned by Friday, May 7th 8 a.m. We will do

our best to address all topics with the most current information available.

https://www.cognitoforms.com/GNBVocTechHighSchool/bearsseniorpride
https://www.cognitoforms.com/GNBVocTechHighSchool/seniorshoutoutform2021


● TBD – Senior Commitment Banner

● Seniors are invited to take a pledge to complete their school year by signing the Commitment

to Graduate banner provided by Jostens! I will be proudly displayed once everyone has

signed!

● TBD – Yearbook Distribution

● TBD - Cap and Gown Distribution

● TBD – Senior T-Shirt Distribution

● Senior Spirit Week! Starting on May 24th ending with your sign out day May 28th!

● 24th - Car Decorating Contest and Senior Shirt Day

○ All traffic laws MUST be adhered to! Further information and regulations will be

posted asap

○ Wear you Senior Tees with pride!

● 25th - Tentative - Yearbook Signing with Picnic on the Green

● 26th - Tentative - Yearbook Signing with Picnic on the Green

● 27th - TBD

● 28th - Senior Sign Out

● May 28
th

– Senior Sign Out!

● May 28
th

TWO EVENT CHOICES: see below… Be sure to complete survey by clicking

on the following link

● https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScREmOU_umCoTwaHs2bunvsZTSH

MxYm7CLCwmc-tnPwulbpzQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

● “Hollywood Night at the Movies”  Monday, May 3rd deadline for choice

● We are able to rent out the entire AMC movie theater for the Class of 2021!  You can

participate in an Oscar like themed night complete with a red carpet entrance.  Details

include:

○ Photo opportunities

○ Popcorn and drink included

○ Opportunities to win prizes

○ Choice of  2 - 3 movies

○ You could treat this as an "Oscar" event and come as dressed up as you would like

○ Guests are not allowed

○ Cost is $10.00 per student, to be paid in advance

OR

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScREmOU_umCoTwaHs2bunvsZTSHMxYm7CLCwmc-tnPwulbpzQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScREmOU_umCoTwaHs2bunvsZTSHMxYm7CLCwmc-tnPwulbpzQ/viewform?usp=sf_link


● Senior Dinner and Entertainment Night - at Whites of Westport Monday, May 3rd

deadline for choice

● We are able to rent out Whites of Westport which will include a dinner and three rooms of

entertainment.  Students will have to stay in their assigned room with entertainment moving

from room to room.

○ Event will be spread out over three rooms

○ Students will not be allowed to move from room to room

○ Dinner (DANCING WILL NOT BE ALLOWED per MA Covid-19 Guidelines)

○ Forms of entertainment to be determined

○ Opportunities to win prizes

○ Guests are not allowed

○ Approximate cost will range from $40 - $50 (plus your own expenses for prom attire),

to be paid in advance

● June 2
nd

– Senior Awards Night

● TBD – In person located in the Z Walter Janiak Field House at 6 p.m.

● Invitations will be sent to seniors who are scheduled to receive an award or scholarship.

● Students are allowed two guests each.

● June 4
th

– Graduation Ceremony!

● The Class of 2021 Commencement is planned to take place outdoors on the GNBVT Field.

Details regarding the number of guests and procedures are being finalized and will be

distributed as soon as possible

● TBD – Yearbook Supplements

● The Yearbook Advisors are “gifting” the senior class with supplemental pages! The supplement

will include pictures of senior activities and events as an addendum!
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